From: Terry Begley <Terry.Begley@northnorthants.gov.uk>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 1:59 PM

To: Farjana Mazumder <Farjana.Mazumder@northnorthants.gov.uk>

Cc: CBC Planning Services <PlanningServices.cbc@northnorthants.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation: NC/23/00492/0UT

No objections in principle.



